NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE
TRI-CITY FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Tri-City Fire
District may be present at the following event, but will not be making any decisions:

Tri-City Fire District Centennial Celebration
4280 E. Broadway
Claypool, AZ 85532
11:00 AM

Posted by: Pat Nock
Date: Aug 4, 2022



